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SEX OFFENDER RELEASE NOTIFICATION
January 9%, 2019

DARRYL M. GALLOWAY (54 y/o)
Descriptors: 5’77/ 190 pounds
Black hair/Brown eyes

On January 15%, 2019, Darryl M. Galloway will be released from custody of the Vermont Department of Corrections and will no
longer be under the supervision of the Department of Corrections. Most recently, Mr. Galloway has served a term of incarceration
related to several lewd and lascivious conduct convictions in 2007.

Officials with the Vermont Department of Corrections indicate Mr. Galloway has a history on non-compliance with DOC
supervision and he has refused sex offender treatment. Mr. Galloway’s risk to commit another sexual offense is considered to be
in the “High Range”. At this time, it is anticipated that Mr. Galloway will initially reside in a motel in the Burlington area.
Additionally, Mr. Galloway will be listed on the Vermont Sex Offender Registry. According to the Vermont Department of
Corrections, if Mr. Galloway were to sexually re-offend, his most likely victims would be females between the ages of 6 and 21

both known and unknown to Mr. Galloway.

Reference his most recent conviction, Mr. Galloway entered a clothing store on Church Street in Burlington. He then
removed his pants and underwear to “try on some new pants”. This act exposed his genitals to the female staff on duty. When
the staff confronted him, he did not cover up. He eventually left the store peacefully. When the store staff reported this
incident, other victims of similar behaviors came forward. Mr. Galloway has a prior conviction for public masturbation near
the UVM campus in front of college age females. Mr. Galloway also has a conviction for aggravated stalking of a college age
female in the Burlington area and attempted sexual assault for trying to force a female to have sex with him.

If you or someone you know has been a victim of sexual assault, there is support available. Even if the assault did not happen
recently, there are resources to help you decide what is best for you, including free medical treatment, advocacy and support. You
don’t have to go through this alone. There is a whole community ready to support you. For more information, call the state-wide
confidential hotline, 800-489-7273, or see the website for the VT Network against Sexual and Domestic Violence,

www.vtnetwork.org.
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